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January 2023 
 

A New Year! 

 
“By the Grace of God I am what I am” (I Corinthians 15:10).  

 
Dear Kinnett,  
  
Do we have another year before us?  Do we know for sure that we will live another 365 days?  I 

don’t think we can say with clear affirmation that we have for sure even one more day to live.  
 

Most people are content to live as they did last year.  They want more but for some reason they are 

not willing to trust God.  There are two things we should know for the new year:  Jesus Christ is 

alive and that we are a total failure in our self-life.  Self-righteousness is not the path God has 

chosen for each of us.  It is the Christ Life.  
 

We are not only saved by grace, but we live by grace.  It should be that it is grace at the start and 

grace to the finish.  Our testimony should be “Not I, but Christ” (Galatians 2:20) and “not I, but the 

grace of God that was with me” (I Cor. 15:10).  We need to know “For the law was given through 

Moses; grace and truth came through Jesus Christ” (John 1:17).  To keep the law by trying will 

bring the worst out of us but by depending on God’s grace will bring the best in us.  We should opt 

for grace!  
 

God’s men and women are those who fully trust on Him.  “It is not great talents God blesses so 

much as great likeness to Jesus.  A holy minister is an awful weapon in the hand of God.”  These 

words were written by Robert Murray M’Cheyne when writing to a missionary friend.  We ought 

to read them again.  
 

John Newton, once slave owner to slave of Christ wrote:  
 

Through many dangers, toils and snares,  

I have already come;  

‘Tis grace hath brought me safe thus far,  

And grace will lead me home. 
 

May I urge each of us “As God’s fellow workers…not to receive God’s grace in vain” (2 Cor. 6:1).  
 

I love you in the Lord,  

 

Pastor Don  

 

 

 

 



                       OLYMPIANS 
 
 

 

Olympian Ministry 
 

January 18 – Highlight Jesus/Highlight Others 

Service:  Encouraging Scripture Cards for Baptist 

Children’s Home 
 

January 25 – Olympian Store 
 

************** 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

June 11-14  –  VBS “Keepers of the Kingdom”  

June 19-23  –  Children’s Mission Camp for Grades 1 - 6 

 

KINNETT - Welcomes You! 
Sunday School – 9 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship – 10 AM 
Sunday Night Worship – 6 PM 

 

Wednesday Bible Study & Prayer – 6:45 PM 
Gopher Buddies, Olympians & Teens – 6:45 PM 
 

WATCH LIVE 
 

          SUNDAY 10:00 AM | WEDNESDAY  6:45 PM 

on FACEBOOK & YOUTUBE 

Ministry 

 

Bible Study  

 Thursdays @ 6:00 PM 

at Matthew’s & Hannah’s house -  

“Community Night” w/ food & games 

- last Thursday of the month 

 
 

                   Tune in Sundays  

7:30 AM on WBAG 1150 AM & 105.9 FM 

 9-9:30 AM on WSML 95.1 FM  

                 
 

              WAYS TO GIVE at KMBC:      
During church service  /  Mail your tithes 

Bring it in person to the church during office hours  - 

    8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday.   

Online at the KMBC website: kinnettmemorial.org  

    or download the EasyTithe app in the Google Store 

 
 

 

 
   

   

**At this time, we will not be 

scheduling any future  

Power Lunches** 

  
 
 

 

 

Sunday School – 9 AM 

WOL Clubs –  

      Wednesdays @ 6:45 PM 

           at the Youth House 
 

 

 

•   7 PM 

UPCOMING SERVICES 
 

Sunday, January 1st – SS 9 AM / 10 AM service 

   No Evening service. 
 

Wednesday, January 4th – NO SERVICE 
 

Sunday, January 8th – Return to regular 

SS/Service schedule 

•   7 PM 

“A TIME TO REMEMBER” 

Sunday, January 8, 2023 at 6 PM 
 

Honoring loved ones that have passed 

 away during 2022 
 

ONE NIGHT ONLY! 

Sunday, January 29th, 2023  •  6 PM 
 

Dr. Ron Lynch will be back with us speaking 

in our Evening service 

 

 
 

Men’s Conference 2023 

January 27 – 29 (Fri.-Sun.) 
YMCA Conference Center, Black 

Mountain, NC 

“When Hall-Of-Famers Teach” 

(Hebrews 11:18-22) 
 

Sign-Up in the Welcome Center 
 

Cost:  $190 

(write check to:  KMBC) 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Sherry Beverly  01/01 

Abby Cash   01/03 

Crew Fearnow  01/05 

Mary Gray   01/05 

Vickie Whitt   01/07 

Andrew Chilton  01/09 

Ava Fearnow   01/10 

Roger Pope   01/10 

Kevin Brown   01/14 

Susie Kolody   01/15 

Makayla Bradley  01/18 

Jo Ann Rudd   01/21 

Jennifer Dwyer  01/23 

Zander Storey   01/23 

Joyce Davis   01/26 

Noah Long   01/26 

Lisa Overman   01/28 

Gracelyn Pope  01/30 

Jacob Brooks   01/31 

Betsy Jackson   01/31 

Maggie Teer   01/31 

                   FRONTRUNNERS at KMBC 
                Bring your Bibles & H.E.A.R. Journal 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday, January 10, 8:30 AM - Senior Fellowship 

Breakfast, Sutton’s Drug Store, Graham, NC.  Bring Bibles 

& H.E.A.R. Journal.   
 

Monday, January 16, 6 PM – Crossroads Ministry,  

Kinnett Fellowship Hall 
 

Tuesday, January 17, 9 AM – Kinnett Prayer Warriors in 

the Prayer Room.  Come Join Us in Prayer! 
 

 

Join us the 1st Thursday of the month @ 3:00 PM  

for Cox Toyota Prayer Time 
 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES 
 

**The church office will be closed 
 Monday, January 2nd** 

KMBC PRAYER REQUESTS: 
 

Libby Long          Pat Thaxton              Mike Kolody 

Cindy Hayes             Sybil Crabtree              Tim Jones   

Eddie Gibson         John Robertson              Dawn Jones 
 

Others: 

Edna Massey        Grace Leonard        Ruth Jones    

Libby Long        Cheryl & Ron Fox        Betty Williams 

Charles Moore        Betty Fuqua                  Howard & Pat Thaxton 

Buddy Steele        Imogene Durham        Mike & Susie Kolody 

Polly Sykes        Dot Hargrove        Jerome & Gaynelle Tidwell 

Billie Champion      Mary Katherine Sapp         

To submit your specific prayer 

requests, you can: 
 

Call:  (336) 226-0838 

Email:  donkimp@hotmail.com or 

church at kinnettmemorial@att.net 
 

You can also drop your prayer  

requests in the Prayer Box at the 

front of the Sanctuary. 

 

 

JOIN US! 

Sunday, January 15th  -  5 PM 

as we honor 

Ken & Sherry Beverly 
for their years of ministry at KMBC 

(in the Fellowship Hall) 
(Bring heavy finger foods:  ex., mini sliders, 

chicken wings, cookies, veggie tray, party 

ham/sausage biscuits, etc.) 
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